
Here is what we are learning about next week:

● English – following and writing instructions to make an origami pirate ship.
● Handwriting - dictation based on past spellings.
● Phonics - revising a range of alternative spellings by identifying them in a range of texts.
● Maths - solving practical and written problems using money and time. 
● History - learning about the life and times of Captain James Cook.
● Science - creating posters with all we have learnt about the four seasons.
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Funday  & Party day

Don’t forget to buy your funday ticket - see information 

on the whole school newsletter.

Monday 19th July will be a class party day. Children can 

wear their own clothes to school.

Last week of reading:
Monday’s book will be the last reading book sent home. ALL books must be 
returned on Friday 9th July. Please can you check that you have not got any stray 
books at home. 

Spellings  

These spellings will be given to the children, 

and will be on Spelling Shed, on Tuesday 6th 

July and will be tested the Tuesday 13th July. 

- climbing - climbed

- jumping - jumped

- shouting - shouted

- walking - walked

- talking - talked

Please make sure you send in your spelling 

test card for us to record their results for you 

by Tuesday.

Sports day

We will be having a mini sports day (behind closed 

doors) on Thursday 8th July. Please can all children 

wear their PE kits to school. 1RB will still have forest 

school. 


